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NEIGHBORHOOD GARAGE & YARD 

SALES ARE BACK!  
THE NEIGHBORHOOD 

GARAGE & YARD SALES WILL 

BE HELD ON MAY 11 & 12 

THIS YEAR.  PLEASE CONTACT 

CHRIS OR SAM AT 531-3339 FOR MORE DETAILS. 
 

ANNUAL VILLAGE CLEAN UP!  
THE VILLAGE OF PARMA IS HAPPY TO 
PROVIDE THE CURBSIDE YEARLY CLEAN 

UP ONCE AGAIN.  
THIS YEAR THE 
CLEAN UP WILL 
BE HELD ON 
SATURDAY, MAY 
19, 2018.  PLEASE 
HAVE ALL OF 

YOUR ITEMS TO THE CURB BEFORE 6:00 
AM SATURDAY MORNING.  ALL ITEMS 
NEED TO BE BUNDLED, BAGGED, OR 
BOXED.  TIRES, COMPOST, CEMENT, AND 
BRICKS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.  PLEASE 
REMEMBER THAT THIS SERVICE IS FOR 
VILLAGE RESIDENTS ONLY. 
 

The Village office has new 

hours 
For your 

convenience starting March 5th the 

new office hours will be as follows:  

• Monday: 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
• Tuesday & Thursday: 9 

a.m. to 3 p.m. 
• Wednesday: 8 a.m. to 12 

p.m. 
• Second Friday of each 

month 12 p.m. to 5 p.m. 

Here are a few ordinances to keep 

in mind. 

• Street numbers 

As required in the Village and 

Jackson County all buildings 

shall be numbered. Street 

numbers shall be placed in an 

unobstructed location so as to 

be visible from the street and 

shall be of contrasting color 

to the building. Display the 

assigned address number on 

the structure in such a 

manner that it is visible from 

the road for emergency 

services. We ask that the 

numbers be no less than four 

inches in height. 
 

We are asking residents to check to 

make sure that they are compliant 

with this ordinance by March 31st. 

After that date the Village will take 

further action to gain compliance of 

this ordinance. 
 

• Garbage 

cans/bags 

Ordinance 

#51.22 

Garbage/rubbish containers 

and bags must be stored on 

the owner’s property. Not 

stored on the public right of 

way.  



WATER ASSESSMENTS 
 

Water Assessments are due 

on March 8, 2018.  There is 

a 5% penalty on all past 

due bills per month.  Be 

sure to get yours in on time. 

Groner Park Clean-Up Day 

The Village of Parma will be 

holding a 

Park 

Clean-Up 

Day April 

28th  9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Parma Township is having a Spring 

Clean-up Day on May 5 from 9-1.  

Please remember that you must be a 

resident of Parma Township to 

participate in this clean-up. For more 

information, contact 629-8277 

Sandstone Charter Township 

residents contact Sandstone 

township office at 784-4712 for the 

Spring Clean-up information. 
 

All utility bills and water 

assessments that are 

delinquent as of May 14, 2018 

will be placed on your 2018 

Village Tax Roll. 

THE VILLAGE OF PARMA 

OFFICE WILL BE 

CLOSED ON MAY 

28, 2018. 
 

BRUSH PICK-UP! 
When placing brush out to be 

chipped, please make sure that it is 

piled nicely with 

the cut ends all 

facing the same 

direction. Wet 

or frozen brush cannot and will not 

be chipped.  Please take the 

weather into consideration when 

placing brush out.   

Reset Those Clocks! 

Be sure to “spring” forward 

one hour on 

March 11, 

2018  

 

Recreational Fires 

Please be aware that a 

permit is required for 

any recreational burning in the 

Village.  It is against Village 

Ordinance #204-06 and the 

NREPA Public Act 451 to burn 

leaves/pine needles/yard 

waste/storm damage waste in 

the Village or within 1400 ft. of 

the Village limits.  Permits can 

be obtained at the Fire 

Department.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 


